
March 31, 2011 

Ms. Perkins, 

This letter is to inform you of my intent to leave the classroom. I would like to express my appreciation 
to the Board of Education for allowing me a leave of absence these past two years to stay home with my 
son. During this time, I have learned so much about prioritizing and being a mother. I realize that time 
goes very quickly and how fast my son is growing. I have dedded it is important to stay home with him, 
while he is little and enjoy every moment I have with him. Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to 
work with Gallatin County Schools and the students of this district. I will cherish the experiences I have 
had, continue to support this school district and maintain connections with my former students. 

Sincerely, 

K~CZJa 
Kristy Jury 


